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Well done to...
Kingfishers - Bear and Elijah

Robins - Ben and Elsie

Skylarks - Calec 

Starlings - Annabelle, Marius

and Sophie

Woodpeckers - Henry and Ivy

Barn Owls - Ellie and Joshua A

FOGIS

Praise Certificates

Visit our school website for information

greasby-infant .eschools .co .uk

Autumn 2 has got off to a fantastic
start, even with the exciting addition of
the girl’s portaloos!
Thank you to everyone who attended
Parent’s Evenings. It is lovely to be able
to celebrate children’s achievements.
We also have planned in sharing
afternoons to allow you to come into
school and sit with your child so they can
share their learning with you too.
I hope you have a lovely weekend and
lets see if the snow makes an
appearance!

Welcome

Holidays in term time could incur a fixed penalty notice. 
For more information on the updates please see our website
and the Wirral website.  This also has information regarding
attendance & you can download future Wirral holiday dates
that we follow (apart from 5 INSET dates that need to be
set). Please put any requests in writing to Mrs Grimster by
completing the holiday request form.

Mrs Grimster

Attendance

‘100 Club’
Look out for the letter and link to

sign up to our new 100 club!

The disco raised nearly £600!  
Thank you to everyone!



What we have enjoyed this week!

F1 - 
“ I love everything.  I am making cakes with the playdoh.”

Robins - Sienna
“I love tidying in my classroom! I am great at tidying and get a sticker!”

Kingfishers - Bear
“This week we made lamps out of clay.  They are Diva lamps.”

Barn Owls - Ellie
“I like Maths.  We have been finding out about 2D and 3D shapes.”

Woodpeckers - Henry
“We went around Greasby village.  We had charts with buildings we had to find and tick
off.”

Starlings - Sophie
“I love everything.  Maths, Literacy, Art and break times!”

Skylarks - Caleb
“I have loved all week.  Maths and Literacy are great.”

Local Visits!
We have had a busy week of local walks!

Year 2 visited St.John’s to talk part in Remembrance
activities.  Some Year 2's also took part in a dance

session at Activity For All.  Year 1 for Geography went
on a local walk ready for their mapping lesson!

Welly Walk

Don’t forget our whole school Welly
Walk fundraiser is on Tuesday 19th
November at 1:30pm.  Please help us

raise as much as we can for our
Forest School area!


